
Appendix C3  
 
From: REDACTED 
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 5:11 PM 
To: EHL Licensing <EHL.Licensing@brighton-hove.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: I support The Paris House (but changed need to happen) 
 
SC CON ENDS 07.03.2024 VALID PCD & PPN (B10)  
 
Dear Licensing department,  
 
I am aware that an application to review the premises licence for the Paris House has been made on 
the basis that the licensing objectives of prevention of crime disorder and prevention of public 
nuisance are being undermined. 
  
I do like the Paris house as I live nearby and go there for a drink sometimes even on a Saturday night. 
However It is of concern that it does get so busy in there that is often overcrowded so I believe there 
is no control of how many people are actually inside. There is no sound proofing and also no air 
conditioning in place so people go in and out constantly and therefore I understand why it becomes 
noisy 
The security staff and management never make an effort to tell people to leave quietly or to tell 
them to be quiet when they are outside. They play music on a daily basis until late and it is obvious 
residents do have to wake up early to work. I live on REDACTED  and sometimes I hear the music on 
my road during weekends  
I have believe they serve people alcohol even if they are completely drunk.  
  
It is so lovely to have it as a music venue which my friend and I enjoy but it seems there is no control 
from the management on alcohol and substance abuse and so it does get very loud.  
  
I don't think this is a black/white matter but rather a sense of cooperation from management to be 
able to continue what they do but to also understand that they need to control how much alcohol is 
sold and to control how many people can fit  
  
Kind Regards  
  
REDACTED 
 


